
SAFETY MEASURES IN CAMPUS 

Presidency College strictly follows the safety guidelines framed by WHO & ICMR. The 

following guidelines are enforced to ensure safety in the campus: 

 Only one third of workforce (academic and admin staff) is present in the campus to 

ensure that social distancing is maintained. 

 Thermal screening at the entrance. 

 Usage of hand sanitizer  

 Wearing face mask is mandatory 

 All academic and administrative activities such as classes, examination, meetings to 

be held online. 

 Housekeeping staff are instructed to clean campus throughout the day. 

 Disinfectants are being sprayed everywhere in the campus on alternate days. 

 Visitors’ entry is limited only for essential purposes. 

Safety and precaution is our highest priority. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


